
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Adam Teitzman 
Tuesday, February 18, 2025 2:49 PM 
Records Clerk 
FW: Florida power light 

Please place the below correspondence in Docket No. 20240149-EI. 

From: AnTonia DeAnna chandler <antoniachandler233@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 1:31 PM 
To: PSC Media <PSCMedia@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Florida power light 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/18/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 01018-2025 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders . 

This is concerning the electric bill hike rates. Fpl does not have the right to over charge residents because of the 
Hurricanes. This increase is an overcharge that should not have been approved by PCS. The everyday person 
can not afford this overcharge. If you look at the list of charges most of the increase is all taxes and fees . This is 
not a surprise that Florida Power and light does price gouging. Doing this price gouging during an emergency is 
ridiculous. This State is still in an emergency situation and taking advantage of the residents is despicable!!!!! 

I'm going to see what can be done about this!!! This should be illegal!! 
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